
From: John Apple <japple@atkinson-nh.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 10:33 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: PUC DW 20-117 Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc.  
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Hello, 
 
Please add my contact information for all further correspondence regarding the above mentioned 
docket. I will be the main contact for the Town of Atkinson moving forward. 
 
Thank you, 
 

John Apple    
Town Administrator 
Atkinson, NH 
 


